Successful Learners | World Citizens

25 June 2021

Dear NCS Families



Re: Transition Programme 2021

We would once again like to take the opportunity to welcome you to Nicholas Chamberlaine School. We know that this is an important time in your child's life and we aim to ensure that we provide as smooth a transition period as possible.

We are delighted to confirm that we will be offering all of the new Year 7 students a free trip to Drayton Manor on **Friday 27th August**. We plan to leave Nicholas Chamberlaine at 9:30am and return at approximately 5pm. Nicholas Chamberlaine staff will supervise the travel to and from the park and then students will be allowed to walk around the park in small groups and go on as many rides as they want. In order for us to book the tickets and arrange coaches, please can you return the attached consent form via email or by dropping it off into the school reception by Monday 5th July. We will then confirm more details by the end of term.

The autumn term will then begin in school on **Tuesday 31**st **August** to allow students plenty of time to settle in and so for the first three days of term we will only have Year 7 students in school. We have planned activities that are based around team building and these will give the students the chance to get to know new people in their form groups as well as meeting key members of staff. Students will get to know our routines and expectations as well as sampling many lessons. On **Thursday 2**nd **September** the students will spend the day in the PE department. They will be able to attend school in the NCS PE kit on that day.

Please can you complete the trip consent form and the attached reply slip to say that your child will be attending the trip and the transition days.

In the meantime if you have any questions then please email us at transition2021@nicholaschamberlaine.co.uk



NICHOLAS CHAMBERLAINE SCHOOL Bulkington Road, Bedworth, Warwickshire CV12 9EA









